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2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, Ontario

Dear Mayor Bevilacqua and Members of Council,

2215 Steeles Ave. W. The Concord West Ratepayers Association recognizes that
PO Box 431 you are in the midst of making decisions regarding
cannabis sales and appropriate locations for the partaking

Toronto, Ontario of cannabis. We realize that these decisions will be made

L4K 2L3 in the next few weeks.
____Executi‘-’ef . ' The Concord West Ratepayers Association wishes to affirm
Cathy Ferlisi - President that we are opposed to the establishment of cannabis

Rosetta DePriscio - Vice President stores, businesses or establishments within the confines of
Antonietta Giannotti - Treasurer the Concord West neighbourhood — particularly in

Loredana Galati - Secretary commercial area (plaza at Keele and Jardin — plaza at Hwy
7 at Keele Street and the plazas on Hwy 7 just east of

Board Members: Keele Street). Furthermore, we are also opposed to the

Mario Bonfini selling of cannabis in the industrial area surrounding the

Sabino Catenacci Concord West area,

Teresa Panezutti

Vanessa Persichetti We wish to also state that we are opposed to the smoking

and/or partaking of cannabis in any City of Vaughan park —

Bruno Simioni ; i
particularly Southview Park.

We hope that you will keep our position in mind while
deliberating.

Sincerely,

ALZ

Cathy Ferlisi




Britto, John

m R ]

From: cathy Ferlisi |||

Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 10:04 PM

To: Racco, Sandra; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Ferri, Mario; Rosati, Gino; Carella, Tony,;
DeFrancesca, Rosanna; Shefman, Alan; lafrate, Marilyn

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Cathy Ferlisi; Rosetta DePrisco; Antonietta Giannotti; Loredana
Campoli-Galat; Teresa Panezutti; Bruno Simioni; Sabino Catenacci; Vanessa Persichitti

Subject: Cannabis

Attachments: ATT00001.htm; Cannabis letter.pdf

Importance: High

Good evening,
Attached please find a letter from the Concord West Ratepayers Association regarding cannabis stores.
Thank you.

Cathy

And remember the beauty in today,

Cathy Ferlisi
President
Concord West Ratepayers Assaciation

IMPORTANT: This information is intended anly for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may
contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under the Municipal Freedom of Information
and Protection of Privacy Act. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the empioyee or agent
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this record is strictly prohibited. If you receive this record in error, please notify me immediately.
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